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  Programming Microsoft LINQ in .NET Framework 4 Marco Russo,Paolo
Pialorsi,2010-11-23 Dig into LINQ -- and transform the way you work with
data. With LINQ, you can query data from a variety of sources -- including
databases, objects, and XML files -- directly from Microsoft Visual Basic or
C#. Guided by data-access experts who've worked in depth with LINQ and the
Microsoft development teams, you'll learn how .NET Framework 4 implements
LINQ, and how to exploit it. Clear examples show you how to deliver your own
data-access solutions faster and with leaner code. Discover how to: Use LINQ
to query databases, object collections, arrays, XML, Microsoft Excel files,
and other sources Apply LINQ best practices to build data-enabled .NET
applications and services Manipulate data in a relational database with
ADO.NET Entity Framework or LINQ to SQL Read, write, and manage XML content
more efficiently with LINQ to XML Extend LINQ to support additional data
sources by creating custom operators and providers Examine other
implementations, such as LINQ to SharePoint Use LINQ within the data,
business, and service layers of a distributed application Get code samples on
the Web
  Microsoft . Net Framework 4. 5 Quickstart Cookbook Jose Luis Latorre
Millas,2013-05-24 Microsoft .Net Framework 4.5 Quickstart Cookbook is a
concise and practical cookbook with recipes which get you up and running
straight away with all the new functionality of .NET Framework 4.5. If you
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are a .NET developer and would like to learn the new features in .NET 4.5,
then this book is just for you. Prior experience with .NET Framework would be
useful, but not necessary. Microsoft .Net Framework 4.5 Quickstart Cookbook
gives architects and project managers a high-level overview and clear
understanding of what .NET 4.5 Framework provides and how it can be used.
  Accessing Data with Microsoft® . Net Framework 4 Glenn Johnson,2011 EXAM
PREP GUIDE Ace your preparation for the skillsmeasured by MCTS Exam 70-516 -
and on the job - with thisofficial Microsoft study guide. Work at your own
pacethrough a series of lessons and reviews that fully covereach exam
objective. Then, reinforce and apply whatyou've learned through real-world
case scenarios andpractice exercises.
  Programming Microsoft Linq in Microsoft .net Framework 4 Paolo
Pialorsi,Marco Russo,2017-07-16 Learn to use LINQ to simplify the process of
coding and querying in C#. LINQ will guide you through the process, from
conceptual understanding to practical implementation. With the help of author
Jason Roberts, you will be streamlining your coding and querying practices in
no time. This updated and expanded second edition of Book provides a user-
friendly introduction to the subject, Taking a clear structural framework, it
guides the reader through the subject's core elements. A flowing writing
style combines with the use of illustrations and diagrams throughout the text
to ensure the reader understands even the most complex of concepts. This
succinct and enlightening overview is a required reading for all those
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interested in the subject . We hope you find this book useful in shaping your
future career & Business.
  Pro Dynamic .NET 4.0 Applications Carl Ganz,2010-03-26 As a developer you
are likely painfully aware that not all features of an application can be
anticipated when the software ships. In order to cope with these
eventualities and save yourself time (and perhaps money), it makes sense to
write your applications in such a way that end users can be made as
independent of the developers as possible. Giving your users the power to
make changes to the way the application operates once it has shipped gives
them more control over the way the application works, while reducing the
frequency with which you need to redistribute application files, creating a
win-win situation. Pro Dynamic .NET 4.0 Applications explains how to give
users the power to create additional data-entry fields, validation logic, and
new reports without assistance from the application developer. You will learn
how to do this for both desktop (C# and WPF) and web (ASP) applications.
  Beginning ASP.NET 4 Imar Spaanjaars,2010-07-23 The definitive programming
guide to ASP.NET, by popular author and Microsoft MVP Imar Spaanjaars Updated
for ASP.NET 4, this introductory book retains its helpful examples and step-
by-step format from the previous version and keeps the style of offering code
examples written in both C# and Visual Basic. Beloved author and Microsoft
ASP.NET MVP walks you through ASP.NET, Microsoft's technology for building
dynamically generated Web pages from database content. You'll discover many
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improvements that ASP.NET 4 offers over the previous version, such as the
ASP.NET MVC framework, Ajax improvements, jQuery support, and more. You'll
gradually build a Web site example that takes you through the processes of
building basic ASP.NET Web pages, adding features with pre-built server
controls, designing consistent pages, displaying data, and more. Popular
author and Microsoft ASP.NET MVP Imar Spaanjaars updates you on the latest
updates to ASP.NET 4, Microsoft's technology for building dynamic Web pages
from database content Shows you how the 4 version differs from ASP.NET 3.5
and reviews its new features, including the ASP.NET MVC framework, various
Ajax improvements, jQuery support, and more Spaanjaars's distinct writing
style puts you at ease with learning ASP.NET 4.
  Microsoft .NET 4.0 - Update Holger Schwichtenberg,Manfred Steyer,2010
Dieses Buch zeigt die wichtigsten Neuerungen, die mit Version 4 in .NET
Framework Einzug gehalten haben. Der erste Teil beleuchtet unter anderem die
Innovationen in der Common Language Runtime (CLR), in C# 4.0 und Visual Basic
10.0 sowie in den Basisbibliotheken. Anschlieend gehen die Autoren auf die
Neuheiten in Visual Studio 2010 ein und behandeln dabei Code-Editor, Debugger
und die verschiedenen Designer. ADO.NET Entity Framework wird ebenso
beschrieben wie Windows Communication Foundation (WCF), Windows Workflow
Foundation (WF) und Windows Presentation Foundation (WPF). Abschlieend lernen
Sie die Kernfunktionen von ASP.NET 4.0 sowie die Architekturprinzipien von
ASP.NET MVC 2 kennen.
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  Introducing .NET 4.0 Alex Mackey,2011-01-27 Microsoft has introduced a
large number of changes to the way that the .NET Framework operates. Familiar
technologies have being altered, best practices replaced, and developer
methodologies adjusted. Many developers find it hard to keep up with the pace
of change across .NET's ever-widening array of technologies. You may know
what's happening in C#, but how about the Azure cloud? How is that going to
affect your work? What are the limitations of the pLINQ syntax? What you need
is a roadmap. A guide to help you see the innovations that matter and to give
you a head start on the opportunities available in the new framework.
Introducing .NET 4.0: with Visual Studio 2010 is designed to provide you with
just that roadmap. It serves as a no-nonsense primer that will help
experienced .NET developers understand the impact of the new framework and
its associated technologies. This book will keep you updated on the changes
and help you to seize new opportunities confidently and quickly.
  .NET 4 for Enterprise Architects and Developers Sudhanshu Hate,Suchi
Paharia,2011-12-13 Presenting cutting-edge insights from industry
practitioners, .NET 4 for Enterprise Architects and Developers supplies in-
depth coverage of the various server-side features of Microsoft .NET
Framework 4 that can be leveraged in Enterprise Application development. It
provides a fundamental understanding of the technical aspects of
implementation and
  MCPD 70-519 Exam Ref Tony Northrup,2011 Readers will maximize their
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performance on the MCPD Exam 70-519 and sharpen on-the-job skills with the
help of this official Microsoft study guide.
  ASP.NET 4 Unleashed Stephen Walther,Kevin Hoffman,Nate Dudek,2010-10-12 The
most comprehensive book on Microsoft’s new ASP.NET 4, ASP.NET 4 Unleashed
covers all facets of ASP.NET development. Led by Microsoft ASP.NET program
manager Stephen Walther, an expert author team thoroughly covers the entire
platform. The authors first introduce the ASP.NET Framework’s basic controls
and show how to create common site-wide layouts and styles. Next, they cover
all aspects of accessing, presenting, organizing, and editing data. You’ll
find thorough and practical sections on building custom components and
controls, providing effective site navigation, securing sites and
applications, and much more. This book presents hundreds of realistic code
examples, reflecting the authors’ unsurpassed experience with ASP.NET both
inside and outside Microsoft. Build interactive Web Forms, validate form
data, and upload files Provide interactive calendars, wizards, site maps, and
other valuable features Design efficient, maintainable sites with Master
Pages and Themes Build data-driven applications with database controls,
ADO.NET data access components, QueryExtender, LINQ to SQL, and WCF Data
Services Generate charts on the fly with the new Chart Control Extend ASP.NET
with custom controls and reusable components Create site registration and
authentication systems that store membership data in SQL Server or Active
Directory Use URL Routing to build dynamism, flexibility, readability, and
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SEO-friendliness into your URLs Improve performance and scalability with
caching and preloading Maintain state with cookies, cookieless session state,
and profiles Localize, configure, package, and deploy ASP.NET applications
Use the ASP.NET MVC Framework to improve agility, testability, speed to
market, and extensibility Retrofit existing ASP.NET applications with Ajax
and build pure client-side Ajax web applications Construct a complete ASP.NET
4 website from start to finish
  C# Deconstructed Mohammad Rahman,2014-09-30 C# Deconstructed answers a
seemingly simply question: Just what is going on, exactly, when you run C#
code on the .NET Framework? To answer this question we will dig ever deeper
into the structure of the C# language and the onion-skin abstraction layers
of the .NET Framework that underpins it. We’ll follow the execution thread
downwards, first to MSIL (Microsoft Intermediate Language) then down through
just-in-time compilation into Machine Code before finally seeing the results
executed at the hardware level. The aim of this deep-dive is to provide you
with a much more rounded knowledge of the environment within which you code
exists. As a managed language, it’s best-practice to let the Framework deal
with device interaction but you’ll find the experience of taking the cover
off once in a while a very rewarding one that will greatly enrich your
appreciate of the C# language and the way in which in functions.
  Microsoft ASP.NET 4 Step by Step George Shepherd,2010-05-15 Teach yourself
the fundamentals of Web development with ASP.NET 4-one step at a time. With
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STEP BY STEP, you get the guidance and learn-by-doing examples you need to
start building Web applications and Web services in the Microsoft Visual
Studio(R) 2010 environment. The author-a highly regarded programming expert,
writer, and instructor-illuminates ASP.NET features through practical
examples that help developers quickly grasp concepts and apply techniques to
the real world. The book also includes a companion CD with code samples, data
sets, and a fully searchable eBook. For customers who purchase an ebook
version of this title, instructions for downloading the CD files can be found
in the ebook.
  Beginning ASP.NET 4 in VB 2010 Matthew MacDonald,2010-12-31 The most up-to-
date and comprehensive introductory ASP.NET book you’ll find on any shelf,
Beginning ASP.NET 4 in VB 2010 guides you through Microsoft’s latest
technology for building dynamic web sites. This book will enable you to build
dynamic web pages on the fly, and assumes only the most basic knowledge of
Visual Basic. The book provides exhaustive coverage of ASP.NET, guiding you
from your first steps right up to the most advanced techniques, such as
querying databases from within a web page and tuning your site for optimal
performance. Within these pages, you’ll find tips for best practices and
comprehensive discussions of key database and XML principles you need to know
in order to be effective with ASP.NET. The book also emphasizes the
invaluable coding techniques of object orientation and code-behind, which
will start you off on the track to building real-world web sites right from



10

the beginning—rather than just faking it with simplified coding practices. By
the time you’ve finished the book, you will have mastered the core techniques
and have all the knowledge you need to begin work as a professional ASP.NET
developer.
  Microsoft . Net Framework 1. 1 Class Library Reference Microsoft
Corporation,2003 The .NET Framework Class Libraries provide access to system
functionality-the foundation on which .NET Framework applications,
components, and controls are built. Available now for the first time in
printed form, this set includes the System.Web namespace, which is useful for
developers who develop with Microsoft ASP.NET. The System.Web namespace
supplies classes and interfaces that enable browser/server communication.
This namespace includes the HttpRequest class, which provides extensive
information about the current HTTP request, the HttpResponse class, which
manages HTTP output to the client, and the HttpServerUtility class, which
provides access to server-side utilities and processes. System.Web also
includes classes for cookie manipulation, file transfer, exception
information, and output cache control. This Microsoft Press title includes a
poster-ideal for quickly looking up System.Web details.
  MCTS Self-paced Training Kit (Exam 70-516) Glenn Johnson,2011
  Pro ASP.NET 4 CMS Alan Harris,2010-07-30 To be a successful ASP.NET 4
developer, you need to know how to apply the vast array of new functionality
available in the latest release of the .NET 4 Framework and Visual Studio
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2010. This book will immerse you in a variety of advanced topics, including
architecting different application data tiers, memory caching paradigms, data
mining, and search engine optimization. Working through step-by-step
exercises using P/LINQ, DLR, MEF, MVC, IronPython, Axum, and Ajax, you will
learn a variety of approaches to building each of the key application tiers
common to all web solutions. Using a proven technique of illustrating
advanced concepts with functional solutions, all topics in the book are
modeled on a fully operational content management system (CMS), built from
the ground up. This ensures that you’ll be introduced to real-world examples
that demonstrate the full functionality of the .NET 4 Framework for ASP.NET,
and that you’ll be able to apply your new skills to any web development
situation.
  Entity Framework 4 in Action Marco De Sanctis,Stefano Mostarda,Daniele
Bochicchio,2011-04-30 Summary Entity Framework 4 in Action is an example-rich
tutorial for .NET developers with full coverage of EF 4 features. The book
begins with a review of the core ideas behind the ORM model and shows through
detailed examples and larger case studies how Entity Framework offers a
smooth transition from a traditional ADO.NET approach. About the Technology
Entity Framework builds on the ADO.NET persistence model and the language
features of LINQ to create a powerful persistence mechanism that bridges the
gap between relational databases and object-oriented languages. About the
Book Entity Framework 4 in Action is an example-rich tutorial that helps .NET
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developers learn and master the subject. It begins by explaining
object/relational mapping and then shows how you can easily transition to EF
from ADO.NET. Through numerous focused examples and two larger case studies,
the book unfolds the EF story in a clear, easy-to-follow style.
Infrastructure and inner workings of EF are discussed when you need them to
understand a particular feature. This book is written for .NET developers.
Knowledge of ADO.NET is helpful but not required. Purchase of the print book
comes with an offer of a free PDF, ePub, and Kindle eBook from Manning. Also
available is all code from the book. What's Inside Full coverage of EF 4
features Layer separation, Data Layer, and Domain Model Best practices Table
of Contents PART 1 REDEFINING YOUR DATA-ACCESS STRATEGY Data access reloaded:
Entity Framework Getting started with Entity Framework PART 2 GETTING STARTED
WITH ENTITY FRAMEWORK Querying the object model: the basics Querying with
LINQ to Entities Domain model mapping Understanding the entity lifecycle
Persisting objects into the database Handling concurrency and transactions
PART 3 MASTERING ENTITY FRAMEWORK An alternative way of querying: Entity SQL
Working with stored procedures Working with functions and views Exploring EDM
metadata Customizing code and the designer
  MCPD 70-518 Exam Ref Matthew A. Stoecker,Tony Northrup,2011 Readers will
maximize their performance on the MCPD Exam 70-518 and sharpen on-the-job
skills with the help of this official Microsoft study guide. Working at their
own pace through the lessons, exercises, and case studies, and assessing
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their skills with objective-by-objective reviews, readers will ace their exam
prep for the MCPD Web Developer 4 certification.
  Programming Microsoft ASP.NET 4 Dino Esposito,2011-02-15 Completely
reengineered for ASP.NET 4—this definitive guide deftly illuminates the core
architecture and programming features of ASP.NET 4 in a single, pragmatic
volume. Web development expert Dino Esposito provides essential,
architectural-level guidance, along with the in-depth technical insights
designed to take you—and your solutions—to the next level. The book covers
Dynamic Data, AJAX, Microsoft Silverlight, ASP.NET MVC, Web forms, LINQ, and
security strategies—and features extensive code samples in Microsoft Visual
C#(R) 2010.
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